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Thanks [

Could we do 11-11.30 on the 1411? Happy to come to you.
Best regards

Jon

Jon Butler| Director — Infrastructure Strategy | New Zealand Infrastructure Commission, Te
Waihanga |

phone: + SEIEIENNN | £ ST
Visit us online at https://tewaihanga.govt.nz/

rrom: ST

Sent: Monday, 6 December 2021:5:32 pm

Tos jon butie
S0

Subject: RE:Opportunity to meet with the Authority in regards to the release of the review into
competition in the wholesale market

Hi Jon and-,

We could meet.on Tuesday 14 December between 11-12pm. Would that work for you? Since we
are‘just next'door, happy to meet at yours or host you here.

Otherwise we could meet in the week starting 20 Dec

Regards

From: Jon Butler IR



Sent: Monday, 6 December 2021 1:58 pm
To:

- B
Subject: RE: Opportunity to meet with the Authority in regards to the release of the review into
competition in the wholesale market

' B

Please accept my apologies for the delay getting back to you. _ and | would be
interested in meeting with you at some point before Christmas to understand the implications of
the review from an infrastructure perspective.

Please let me know if there any good days/times to meet after 13 December.
Best regards

Jon

Jon Butler| Director — Infrastructure Strategy | NewZealand Infrastructure Commission, Te
Waihanga |

phone: - SEENIENIN | £ei SR

Visit us online at https://tewaihanga.govt.nz/

rrom: I
Sent: Wednesday, 27 October 2021 12:41 pm
To: Sl /o1 6.1

Subject: Opportunity to meet with the Authority in regards to the release of the review into
competition in the wholesale market

Kia ora,

The Authority is committed to engaging with our stakeholders in an open and collaborative way
and.welcomes the opportunity to meet with your organisation after the release of the review
into competition in the wholesale market.

The review’s observations, and a preliminary issues paper - which explores possible policy
options - were both released this morning. The review has looked at elevated prices in the
wholesale market from January 2019 to June 2021 and whether these prices were determined in
a competitive environment. The papers are now available for feedback from interested parties
from today until 8 December 2021, with all the information available on the Authority’s website.



The consultation process provides a structured approach to most effectively capture all
feedback.

The immediate priority during the week of the release will be ensuring all parties have access to
the review and issues papers. Once stakeholders have had enough time to review the
documents, we would welcome an opportunity to meet with stakeholders.

Please let me know if you would like to meet and | can find a mutually beneficial time for this
meeting to take place.

Regards

Project Coordinator

Electricity Authority - Te Mana Hiko
Level 7, Harbour Tower, 2 Hunter Street
PO Box 10041

Wellington 6143

New Zealand

www.ea.govt.nz

"The information contained in this‘transmission is confidential. It is intended for the named
addressee only. If you are.not the named addressee you may not copy, distribute or take any
action in reliance upon this transmission."
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